
 Hi everyone, Cedar Jandreau the Brownfields Coordinator here 

again. I just wanted to share some exciting news to everyone about 

some cool possibilities coming hopefully this summer and next. We may 

have another large cleanup on the way depending on the amount of 

funding received. The cleanup would be for homes that have asbestos, 

led based paint, or anything else that falls under the Brownfields 

category. The homes that would be cleaned have to be on the Lower 

Brule Reservation. I am currently on the hunt to find as many as 

possible. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or possible 

sites that may meet the requirements. My office phone number is 605-

473-8056 and my email is cedarj@lbst-epo.org. 


